THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC

DATE:
November 8, 2005

SUBJECT:
Lincoln Trail Elementary at the PAC

FACTS:

On November 4, Beth Root and Lincoln Trail Elementary’s 5th Grade Class presented Aladdin.   18 students had lead roles and 85 students were members of the chorus. Two morning performances were held and over 1000 students were in attendance.

Music Teacher Beth Root and “Parent Volunteer Turned Assistant Director” Susan Puckett directed the student’s production. The fifth grade teachers and some other very active parent volunteers helped coordinate everything from costumes to choreography to transportation to ticketing.

Getting 1000 students in and out of the PAC on a school day morning is no easy task. Much behind the scenes cooperation between Lincoln Trail Elementary staff, HCS transportation and bus drivers and the PAC Technical Director, office staff and volunteers took place to make this show a reality.  

